
Friday 27th January 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

30th Jan Young Voices Concert 

1st Feb 
National Strike Day - School 

open to all year groups 

7th Feb 
Y3 - Catalyst Science Museum 

Visit 

9th Feb 
Y1 Mountain Explorer Visitor 

& Y5 Mountain Rescue Visitor 

13th Feb 
Epilepsy Awareness Raising 

Day - Wear Purple 

15th Feb Y2 - Manchester Airport Visit 

17th Feb Break up for half-term 

27th Feb School re-opens 

Lledr Hall Parent Meeting 
On Tuesday, we held a parent meeting 
for our Year 5 families to discuss the 
arrangements for our residential visit to 
Lledr Hall.  Thank you to all the parents 
who attended.  We will place the 
presentation on the Year 5 class pages 
next week for anyone who was unable 
to attend. 

Aspirations Week (06.03.23 - 10.03.23) 
In March, we will be once again celebrating Aspirations Week.  In school, the 
children learn why our curriculum subjects are important and how they can 
link to future career opportunities. Throughout Aspirations Week, we would 
like the children to meet a range of people with different careers and 
vocations so they can understand more about different careers and job roles 
available and how curriculum subjects and personal attributes are used and 
needed in various careers. We hope that by inviting a range of visitors into 
school to speak to the children about their careers and share information 
about what their day to day job entails, we will inspire children to follow 
their interests and consider future career options available to them.  If you 
or you know of someone who would be willing to come into school and 
share their career experiences with the children, please email Miss Fairhurst 
directly: hannah.fairhurst@salford.gov.uk 
We are hoping to be able to provide the children with a wealth of visitors 
again this year as the children very much enjoyed finding out about different 
job roles and were very inspired by all of the volunteers who participated 
last year. Please do not be nervous about volunteering as all the sessions will 
be supported by the class teacher. Like last year, sessions will be delivered to 
a specific year group with visitors talking with one class at a time.  Further 
information will be emailed to any volunteers  to support them in delivering 
their sessions with the children. 
We look forward to hearing from you. Thank you. 

Girls Football Club - Foundation92 
From next Tuesday, we will be starting a girls Y5 and Y6 football club at 
lunchtime.  The club will be run by Foundation92 staff.  As the sessions fall 
on a Tuesday, Year 5’s PE day, they will already  be wearing their PE kits.  Y6 
girls who wish to take part in these sessions will need to bring in a kit to 
change in to. 

PE Timetable Changes - Strike Action Impact 
Due to timetabling changes, there will be some 
changes to PE sessions next week.  Next week, 
the sessions will run as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
Please Note: 

Y3 will still need to wear Forest School kits on 
Mon / Fri 
Y4 will still need to bring in swimming kits and 
long sleeve, full length pyjamas on Friday. 

Homework Expectations at Broadoak 
We would like to remind parents that weekly homework is issued to children on Wednesday and is due to be returned on the 
following Monday.  There is an expectation that children complete the allocated pieces each week.  If children are regularly not 
completing the work, their class teacher will discuss this with parents. Children may be asked to complete missing homework at 
an appropriate time during the day.  All homework set should be accessible to the children to complete at home, If your child is 
having any difficulties completing their homework,  please speak to the class teacher - email via the school email account or 
speak to teachers at  collection time at the end of the day. Thank you for your support . 

Acceptable Use Agreements - Parent 
Action Required 

This week, your child will have brought 
home an Acceptable Use Agreement.  
Please could I remind parents that 
these should be discussed, signed and 
returned to school.  Thank you for your 
support in this matter. 

Planned Industrial Action  -  
Wednesday 1st February 

As we shared last week, plans are in 
place to facilitate the full opening of 
Broadoak next Wednesday.  Currently 
there have been no changes to our 
plans.  I will update parents at the 
beginning of next week if any changes 
are necessary. 

Nur Tue Y3 Wed 
Rec Mon Y5 Wed 
Y1 Thu Y4 Wed 

Y2 Tue Y6 Thu 
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